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Connections for Independent Living

   Vision After 55! Newsletter
September/October 2013
Darkness cannot drive out darkness; only light can do that. Hate cannot 

drive out hate; only love can do that.                      --Martin Luther King, Jr.
____________________________________________________________Hi Everyone:  
If you are feeling isolated and discouraged about vision loss or even if you are not, I hope you will take advantage of Connections programs and services to help you connect with others, learn new skills, and deal with challenges.    

Our next MagnifEyed Living will feature a presentation by a Weld County fireman on home safety, while Melody from Curtis Strong will address particular safety concerns of those with low vision or blindness.  Come to the Greeley Senior Center on Tuesday, October 8, from 10:00 to 11:30 to learn how to prepare for emergencies such as fire.
Join us for our new low vision and blindness education and support group!  Called “Passing it On,” this is a small and friendly group of people exploring various ways to manage vision loss and daily tasks.  This group meets the third Wednesday of each month from 10:00 to 11:00 in Connections’ Conference Room.  Feel free to call me if you have any questions.
Computer tutoring resumes at Connections!  Don’t let learning to type stop you either:  We have a program called Talking Typing Teacher that will take you from complete beginner to competent typist.  Tutoring hours are Mondays, 10:00 to 11:00 and Wednesdays, 1:00 to 2:00 in the computer lab, but you must call ahead to reserve time.   In addition, If you have an iphone or ipad and would like some help learning to use the low-vision and blindness features and apps, I can help you.
Lynda McCullough, Vision After 55 Coordinator 

(970) 352-8682, ext 109, email: Lynda@connectionsil.com 
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A New "Mini-Course"  on Independent Living Series from Hadley

Hadley's new Independent Living series takes a mini-course approach, allowing students to focus on a specific aspect of independent living, based on individual needs and interests. The two-lesson courses in this series teach students how to carry out tasks of daily living in a competent, more independent way. The first three courses in this series are open for enrollment:

Independent Living: The Beginnings

Independent Living: The Beginnings describes how to use nonvisual senses and remaining vision to do many daily living tasks in a competent, more independent way. It describes how to use the senses to gather information about the environment, make changes in the environment, and live more independently.

After completing Lesson 1, the student will be able to:

· discuss the necessity of using the senses to be successfully independent

· describe ways to use the sense of hearing

· explain how to use the sense of touch

· describe how to use the senses of smell and taste

· explain ways to use remaining vision

· discuss how to use the tactile-kinesthetic sense.
After completing Lesson 2, the student will be able to:

· identify environmental adaptations

· describe basic principles of organization and labeling.
To sign up for the series, visit http://www.hadley.edu/
Or call Toll Free: 800-323-4238
Email is info@hadley.edu

News from Curtis Strong
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Curtis Strong/Ensight Skills Center has a new van that does house and site visits.  The van began making calls in August, traveling to Southeast  Colorado in a parade with the support of the Sterling Lions Club.  It then paid a visit to the first official 6NE Lions cabinet meeting with District Governor Kenneth Moore at the New Platte Valley Fire Protection District building in Kersey Colorado.
Ensight provides onsite low vision assessments, comprehensive visual rehabilitation services, and adaptive aids  to individuals living in senior communities.  It is currently working on collaborations with assisted living and independent living senior communities throughout Northern Colorado.  To contact Curtis Strong, call (970) 353-9417, or visit www.ensightskills.org.
Ensight works closely with Connections on senior outreach:  Together the organizations sponsor the MagnifEyed Living seminar series as well as presentations throughout the surrounding counties.  The organizations regularly refer to one another.

Blind Institute of Technology
The Blind Institute of Technology (BIT) is a new Colorado company providing education, mentoring and job placement to people with visual impairments with a desire to work in the corporate environment.  BIT was started by Mike Hess, an IT professional who lost his sight as a young adult.  Mike created BIT to bridge the gap between the visually impaired community and the corporate environment.  BIT is committed to promoting awareness of innate qualities such as active listening, communication, and problem solving skills. 
The target population for BIT is unemployed blind people.  In Colorado alone, there are  45K blind people in age range of 18-65, and 80% are unemployed, with about 50% looking for work. 

BIT works with Red Rocks Community College and Project Management Institute as well as with Denver Water, Integro, Webroot, Avaya, Novartis, and Kovarus.  For more information, contact Mike Hess at mike@blindinstituteoftechnology.org.
Event Calendar
Consumer Picnic September 19. 4:00 to 6:00

MagnifEyed Living, October 8, 10:00 am to 11:30 
Greeley Senior Center
MS Groups Planning Session for Men and Women, September 25, 
1:00 to 2:00 pm
Curtis Strong Low-vision Support Group, 4th Monday of each month,

10:00 to 11:00 am
Pass it On Low Vision and Blindness Group, third Wednesday of every month from 10:00 to 11:00

Connections for Independent Living

1331 8th Ave.
Greeley, CO 80631

Free Matter for the Blind or Handicapped








